
Important Dates 

 
 

14.07.17 - Mufti Day  

14.07.17 - Summer Fair 

21.07.17 - Y6 performance to  

                 parents at 1.30pm 

21.07.17 - Year 6 Leavers Prom  

24.07.17 - Last Day of Term  

25.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

26.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Mrs Dinnis has messaged to say that they are having a lovely time in London.   

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
Plymouth    
PL2 2EL  
Email: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 
Friday 7th July 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Breakfast Club & Dinner debts 
 
We currently have several people now in debt, 
please can you check your child’s account and add 
credit before Monday if you  have a debt or will be 
using the account next week. ALL DEBTS MUST 
BE CLEAR BY THE END OF TERM. 
 
Advanced payments secure your child’s place at 
Breakfast Club and ALL school meals should be 
paid in ADVANCE. 
 
All payments must be paid using the Parent Pay 
system. Please let the school office know if you 
would like to make a card payment 
over the phone or if you would like 
to discuss your payments.   
Thank you. 

Sun Protection 

A the warmer weather approaches 

please ensure that your child has a 

named water bottle and that you apply 

sun cream to your children before they 

come to school (do not send sun cream 

in with them) and caps can be worn 

providing they are worn the correct way 

and not back to front.  If your children 

choose to wear sun glasses to school 

please take them home with you for safe 

keeping and not leave them 

with them in school.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Scholastic Book Clubs 

Please remember our Book Clubs are online or 

Credit card payments only and books will arrive 

when current book club ends. We have a book club 

which ends today, running now please go to 

www.scholastic.co.uk click on book clubs/browse 

and buy. Choose Weston Mill when ordering and 

despatch order to school for free postage and 

package. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Powney 

Many Congratulations to Riley in year 5 for making it through 

to the Plymouth School boys squad for 2017/18 season 

Bikeability 

Please check out the  

following website about 

keeping your children safe on their bicycles.  

www.cyclepssp.co.uk   



Sports Day 2017 
 
Another successful Sports Day for our school this year! Children had 
fun in the morning by participating in different challenges and        
collecting points for their Houses. In the afternoon our parents/carers 
joined us to watch the all anticipated races! Children tried their best 
and everybody was encouraging all runners! Well done to everybody 
who took part and thank 
you to all parents/carers 
who came to support us!  

Well done to the winning 
Team, PLYM.  

Jupiter Swap Day 
We worked together to build towers out of straws and then plastic cups. We had a 
fantastic afternoon working as a class and our new friends 


